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Dear Chris,

I"d like to take this time to comment on the HealthySole UVC disinfection system that we recently
purchased for the entrance to our cleanroom anteroom. Our previous methodology to reduce the
contamination of our cleanroom consisted of “sticky” pads, that while effective in reducing debris on
shoes, did not reduce introduction of infectious pathogens. Your new UVC light technology accomplishes
that in a way that has impressed my staff. The process is simple, fast and allows moving to the shoe cover
stage in a timely fashion. The use of this type of technology will contribute to reducing the bio-burden
introduced into the room by normal entry and exit traffic. The HealthySole machine has eliminated our
use of the “sticky mats™ outside the anteroom entrance thereby giving a more positive first impression to
inspectors.

NewYork-Presbyterian / Queens had its unannounced CMS Joint Commission survey in early March.

The physician surveyor, Dr. Furman, made it clear on the first day of the survey that he would be

doing an intensive review of our cleanroom procedures. He was very positively impressed with the
HealthySole disinfection device. He had not seen these in any of his prior survey site visits. He considered
our institution’s investment in such a device as a sign of our commitment to maintaining the appropriate
standard in our IV compounding suite. In addition, I’ve had several site visits from other institutions looking at
our automation and all have commented positively on this new technology. If you have anyone interested

in your disinfection system, please do not hesitate to refer them to me for a positive testimonial. In this new
era focusing on pharmacy IV compounding, your products are at the “cutting edge.” Please do not hesitate

to reach out to me for anyone looking to discuss our experience with your products.
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Alexander F. Melchert, MS, R.Ph.
Director of Pharmacy
NewYork-Presbyterian / Queens

Very ruly Yours



